Board of Commissioners
Medway-Grapeville Fire District
1352 Route 51
Hannacroix, NY 12087

June 22, 2007

Daily Mail
Ravena Harold
Greenville Press
Attn: Publications

Please publish the following notice for a 3 week period of time, as soon as
possible:

“NOTICE TO PROSECTIVE BIDDERS

NOTICE is hereby given that the Medway-Grapeville Fire District located
within the Town of New Baltimore, Greene County, New York is accepting
bids on a Class A ETA Pumper with 1,500-gallon pump and 1000 gallons of
water. To request your specification package write to Ken Fava at 1816 CR
26 Climax, NY 12042 or call (518) 731-8373. All bids must be submitted by
July 16, 2007 at 8:00 p.m. to the address specified in the package. Should
the Fire District determine that the lowest bid is not in its best interest, then
the reasons shall be set forth why they selected another bid.”

Payment of your bill will be promptly paid upon receipt.
Thank you for your attention to this notice.

Yours truly,

Lorie J. Dupuis, Secretary
214 Hillcrest Road
Hannacroix, NY 12087

Faxed to 828-3870
Faxed to 966-4143
Faxed to 756-8555



